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Dear Parents/ Carers 

We are proud to announce that we will be hosting a Sponsored Run Event on Friday 23rd May to raise funds 

for the Neuroendocrine Cancer UK charity. This event aims to bring our school community together and 

support a cause that is close to our hearts, following Mr Brooke’s diagnosis. 

Purpose of the Event: 

Neuroendocrine tumours (NETs) are rare and complex cancers that affect the neuroendocrine system. By 

participating in this sponsored run, our children will not only engage in a fun and healthy activity but also 

contribute to vital research and support services for those affected by NETs. 

How You Can Help: 

Sponsorship: We encourage parents, carers, family members, and friends to sponsor the children for 

their run. Sponsorship forms will be provided to each student. Please return sponsor forms by 

Thursday 22nd May. Following the event, sponsor forms will then be signed by class teachers and 

returned to you. Please could all sponsor money be collected and sent to school by Friday 6th June.  

Safety Measures: 

The safety of our students is our top priority. We will have designated running areas, first aid stations, and 

plenty of water available. Please ensure your child wears comfortable clothing and appropriate footwear. 

Thank you for your generosity and for helping us make a positive impact in the lives of those affected by 

neuroendocrine tumours. Together, we can make a difference! 

Your sincerely,  

 

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher  

Loxdale Primary School  

 


